
 

 

Young Voices 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Choir will be joining in the Young Voices concerts at Sheffield Arena. Young Voices is a 

fantastic event where, as a large massed choir, the children perform songs they have learnt 

with a professional band and famous artists. Our concert date is 11th February 2026. Children 

will leave school after an early lunch for an afternoon rehearsal at the arena. There is then 

a break for them to have a packed tea before the arena audience fills and the evening 

performance begins. All children come back to school by coach to be picked up.  

  

Children will need a plain white t-shirt for the performance, or they may wear T-shirts from 

previous concerts if they have them already. The ordering of tickets and T-Shirts has 

changed this year. Parents will be able to order tickets and T-shirts via the Young Voices 

shop through our school’s music room portal. There is no pressure to order an official T-Shirt. 

We have found the quality of them over the last couple of years has not been as good as 

in the past, so we would encourage a plain white t-shirt to be fine to wear on concert day.  

 

The link below should give parent access to the Young Voices Music Room where you will 

be able to register your child, giving permission for them to attend. Registration on the portal 

must be completed by Friday 24th October 2025, so that we can confirm our final choir 

numbers with Young Voices. On the tab on the left of the webpage, you will find a link to 

the ‘shop’ where tickets and T-shirts can be ordered. The ticket and T-shirt orders will be sent 

to school by Young Voices nearer the date of the concert and we will distribute them 

before the day. Please order tickets and T-shirts by 31st October. 

 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login 

 

If you do not wish to purchase tickets, it is still very important that you use the link to log into 

the music room, to give consent for your child/children to attend. The young voices songs 

can be practiced at home by accessing the lyric sheets and audio tracks in the music 

room. The lyric and dance videos have a technical problem at the moment and may not 

be working. Young Voices are aware and are trying to fix the issue.  

 

This is one of the highlights of the year for both the choir children and their family and friends 

who come along to support them at the concert. It is always a night to remember.  

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Danks  
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